[bookmark: _GoBack]The Governing Body of the City of Liebenthal met in regular session on Monday, August 1, 2016 at the City Building at 7:30 p.m.  Presiding at the meeting was Mayor Medesa Sander, City Clerk Sheila Herman, City Treasurer Elsie Herman and the following Council Members, Bill Stark, Bob Tryon and Barb Matal.  Also present was city maintenance personnel Sara Kay Carrell and resident Martin Brungardt.  David Herl, representing Adams, Brown, Beran and Ball entered the meeting at 7:34 p.m.

Bill made a motion to approve the July 11, 2016 minutes as read.  Bob seconded, all in favor, motion carried.

David Herl discussed the proposed 2017 Budget with council.  Bill made a motion to approve the draft budget.  Barb seconded, all in favor, motion carried.  Bill made a motion to schedule the budget hearing to be held on August 22, 2016 at the city building at 6:00 p.m.  Bob seconded, all in favor, motion carried.  David left the meeting at 8:05 p.m.

The Clerk presented City mail, water screening reports, and bills.  

Maintenance personnel gave the maintenance report.  All water samples are up to date and all water systems in good order.  Water tower inspection will be in the fall. 

Martin brought a proposal to council for discussion on the lot easement.  Discussion tabled until next meeting.  Martin left the meeting at 8:35 p.m. 

Old Business
Mowing and trimming continues to be an issue.  Letters to be sent out to residents.

Fall clean up discussed.  No action taken.

New Business
A Cereal Malt Beverage Licensed needed for the St. Joseph’s Church fundraiser.  Bill motioned to approve the license.  Bob seconded, all in favor, motion carried.  Bill motioned to donate the license for the fundraiser.  Barb seconded, all in favor, motion carried.

Bill made a motion to pay the bills.  Bob seconded, all in favor, motion carried.

The next regular City meeting will be held on Monday, September 12, 2016 at the City Building at 7:30 p.m.  Anyone with questions or concerns is encouraged to attend City meetings.

There being no further business to discuss, Barb made a motion to close the meeting.  Bill seconded, all in favor, motion carried and the meeting adjourned at 8:48 p.m.
                                                                                         
									
                                                                                                        Approved this 12th day of September, 2016
							   Medesa Sander, Mayor
							   Sheila Herman, City Clerk                                                           
